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Welton Primary School 
Elloughtonthorpe Way 
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HU15 1TJ 

We, at Welton, have a dream that our children will be proud, happy and confident; knowing that they are being nurtured, 

challenged and encouraged to ignite their own unique spark of genius, so that it catches fire and shines. 

Date: 

Dear  
 
 

We understand that there are barriers to children attending school and we want to work with our families to identify 
and remove any barriers, as well as having a good understanding of any medical needs that affect regular attendance.  
 

As part of this work, we will be communicating with our families more regularly about attendance, this will help us 
work together to improve attendance and secure the best possible outcomes for your child.  
 

As a starting point we are sharing information with all families whose child currently has attendance that is at risk of 
slipping below 95%. It could be that your child has medical needs or is educated off site at times but if there are other 
barriers affecting attendance, we want to work with you to remove these.  
 

Attendance percentages can be misleading.  For some parents, 90% attendance may seem like an acceptable level of 
attendance.  However, the reality is that 90% attendance is equivalent to missing half a day of school each week or 19 
days of school during the school year. That is nearly four school weeks.  
 

Moving forward, we will be implementing attendance steps which will be in line with Local Authority and Government 
Guidance and shared in our Attendance Policy.  
 

The table below shows the amount of lost learning a child may have by missing school. 
 

 
 

Currently,  x’s attendance is x%, please contact the school via the school office if you are aware of a barrier that is 
affecting your child’s attendance. We will be pleased to work with you to remove this barrier.    
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs N Pidgeon 
Headteacher  

 
 


